
January 8, 2020 

Brothers and Sisters 

Update on the Aerie 

We are at least 3 to 4 months out before we can open our bar and kitchen. This delay is due to building permits and 
Marion County Health Department. 

TIMELINE (ALL DATES AERIE SUBJECT TO CHANGE) 

OLCC – 6 weeks out - February 11, 2020 

Architect design 6 weeks out - February 11, 2020 

Marion County Building Permits 12 weeks out – April 8, 2020 

Marion County Health Department 18 weeks out – May 19, 2020. We cannot serve any food or beverage of any kind and 
the restrooms need to be up to code until Marion County Health Department inspection is done and we receive our 
Kitchen license to serve.  

Building cleaning company and heat duct cleaning - The week before we open the bar and kitchen. 

We seem to go one step forward two steps backwards. We had a third furnace that quit, it was over 25 years old. It will 
be replaced next week. This week the roof that the new furnace was installed a month ago will be replaced. 

If you have any question on what is happening at the Aerie, please stop by between 10:00 am – 2:00 pm Monday – 
Friday.  

The Aerie officers are hearing that a group of people have been calling Marion County Building Permit Department and 
The City of Keizer for information. They do not have any information to share because they have not received our 
designs from the Architect for the improvements.  

In the mean while we are holding Aerie and Auxiliary meetings to stay in compliance with our By-Laws.  

Aerie meetings are the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm at the Eagles Aerie located at 4090 Cherry Ave NE 
Keizer, Oregon. We still have no phone service at the Aeries. At the meeting you will get all the new information on the 
build and what is being spent.  

Auxiliary will start their meeting January 21, 2020 at 7:00 pm at the Eagles Aerie located at 4090 Cherry Ave NE 

There is sad news for the Oregon Eagle Aerie’s. Reedsport Aerie 2595 closed their doors today.  

 


